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Small school. Big heart.

Send in your BOX TOPS tomorrow, please! It's the
last collection for the year.

From the Desk of Mrs. Ingram

Dear St. Bernadette Families,

There's a lot happening Monday! Please note:

Spirit Day: students may wear spirit tops (including class t-shirts) and uniform bottoms to
class. The dress code for the concert is on the flyer, below.
IOWA TEST RESULTS will be sent home.
Latchkey will close at 5:00 so all families can get ready for the Art Fair and spring concert,
"Fearless!"
The Art Fair will begin at 6:00 p.m. in Stievenard Hall.
Doors to the gym for the concert will be open at 6:30, and the concert begins at 7:00 p.m.
Please contact me or Mrs. Ell if you need wheelchair space reserved.

In other news, do you know what a water balloon/paint ball challenge is? Apparently, two opposing
teams have an arsenal of water balloons, and randomly mixed among them are balloons with
washable paint in them. It's sort of Russian Roulette meets company picnic. The object of the game
is to have your team CATCH the most balloons thrown by the opposing team. But if they pop, it
might be water, or it might be more colorful than that. Sounds like a blast! Anyway, if your family
sells 10 Grand Raffle Tickets, your child(ren) will earn a seat on the student team, opposing the
faculty team, on Thursday, May 24th. Read below for more info!

Blessings,
Lizanne G. Ingram

QUICK LINKS

School Calendar

2018-19 Calendar

Lunch Menu

May 11: No Preschool
May 14: Fine Arts Fair and Spring Concert
May 18: Field Day
May 22: Grand Raffle money and tix due
May 24: Water balloon/Paint ball challenge

http://stbameliaschool.org/
http://stbameliaschool.org/Events-News/Calendar-On-Line1
http://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/e9047808-253e-40f9-a352-a529025c43f6.pdf
http://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/401e0ea5-c67f-42f6-9cec-79d21c38d0e5.pdf


Volunteer Sign up

FACTS Login

Parish Website

PTO

Virtus Login

Schoolbelles
(code S1952)

Gradelink

Newsletters and
Handouts

May 25: 4th grade field trip to Ft. Ancient
May 28: Memorial Day - No School

ON THE HORIZON...

May 30: End of Year Mass and Awards
May 31: 8th Grade Graduation
June 5: Last day of school for students

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a4ba8ae2ca4f58-stbernadette2
https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3XC6B
http://stbameliaparish.org/
http://stbameliaschool.org/Parents/PTO
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/
http://www.schoolbelles.com/CGI-BIN/LANSAWEB?PROCFUN+WORDPR01+WEBFUNC+M37+funcparms+rdmlend(A0010):Y
https://secure.gradelink.com/gradelink
http://stbameliaschool.org/About-Us/Principals-Notes-and-Handouts


VOLLEYBALL SIGN UPS
Girls in grades 3-8 who are interested in playing GCCL Volleyball
in the fall can do so now.. The season runs from August to
November 2018. Please click here for more information and to

print out the registration form. Registration is due by May 18, 2018. You can
email any questions to stbboosters@gmail.com

FRANK COYNE SCHOLARSHIP
Seventh grade students may submit an essay to compete for
the Frank Coyne Scholarship, which is used for next year's
tuition. Handouts with details and deadlines were sent home
last week.

FIELD DAY
Preparations for Field Day on May 18 are coming along

http://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/129699df-5710-4deb-8ec5-5cffa0e160c6.pdf
mailto:stbboosters@gmail.com


nicely. This special event is packed with fun filled activities
and we are looking forward to a great day. Please click
here for more information on the day. We will also need
lots of volunteers. If you are interested in helping on this
day, click here for the volunteer form to print out and send
in. All volunteers must be Virtus trained.

YEARBOOK ORDERS
Don't forget the wonderful memories made during the
school year - order a Yearbook! A Yearbook will
preserve those treasured memories for years to come.
Yearbook order forms were sent home with the

students. If you need another order form, they are available in the school office.
The order deadline is May 11, 2018. Please make checks payable to St.
Bernadette School.

YEARBOOK
Do you have some candid photos we could use in our yearbook?
We have a special email address just for this purpose. Please see
the FLYER for details about submitting photos to Mrs. Proffitt.

SCHOOL HOUSE ROCK LIVE JR.
Our students have been working hard on our first musical, School
House Rock LIVE Jr.! Mark your calendars for the performances
on Saturday, May 19 at 7:00 p.m. and Sunday afternoon, May 20

at 2:00 p.m. Tickets are $5 for adults and $3 for students/children.

GRAND RAFFLE CHALLENGE
Last year's Grand Raffle was a huge success
largely in part to the outstanding
participation of the parents and students of

St. Bernadette. The cost of the tickets will again be $25.00 each with a
maximum of 3,000 tickets available. You will also receive an awesome festival
t-shirt for every 4 tickets bought or sold. This year's event will be a Water
Balloon/Paint Ball Challenge between students and teachers. This event will
take place at St. B on May 24th at the end of the school day. In order to
participate in this event, 10 tickets per family must be sold. Click here to get
more information and print out the order form. Order forms and money need to
be turned in by May 22nd to be eligible.

SUMMER YOUTH PROGRAM - FAITH, FRIENDS,
FELLOWSHIP AND FUN
Totus Tuus (a latin phrase meaning "totally yours") was
the motto of Pope St. John Paul II. It signifies our desire to
give ourselves entirely to Jesus Christ through the hands of

our Blessed Mother Mary. The mission of Totus Tuus is to inspire in young

http://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/14d8e389-9414-4f50-85c5-1b39a9283d9a.pdf
http://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/f3f8aaed-5fae-497f-aec7-b9017f18248f.pdf
http://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/0e2f6cf6-b7e7-4ec4-ba75-d3bf946eddac.pdf
http://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/03a3e47f-ad22-4e80-b6fb-3c1afceff61e.pdf


people a true longing for holiness. Seminarians and college students from the
Archdiocese of Cincinnati carry this mission to every young person and
participant of Totus Tuus. The dates for this amazing summer program are June
17-22 at the St. Bernadette Campus. This program is for students entering
grades 1-12. Click here to see more detailed information on this program. Click
here to print out the registration and release (2 pages). Registration due by
June 10. 2018.

Summer Camps!

McNicholas H.S. School: Various dates and topics for students entering
grades K-9. BROCHURE HERE
Moeller H.S. Lots of different experiences to choose from...see the DETAILS
Classroom Antics: A program promoting coding and other digital projects and
interests has a few select spots left for the camps in Anderson Township. Want more
info? Click HERE.

http://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/33c61952-ac29-427e-9869-367096b88fc2.pdf
http://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/7f6045fe-d79b-47be-992b-3d3fad315cfb.pdf
https://www.mcnhs.org/files/3615/2467/8673/Summer_Camp_Brochure_2018_revised.pdf
https://www.moeller.org/page/summer-camps
http://a.insgly.net/api/trk?id=emailclick&i=906727&eid=82784436&url=http://www.classroomantics.com/2018-summer-flyer/&env=https://googleapps.insight.ly

